
iReach Responsible Use Acknowledgement 

Legal ownership of device belongs to Maryville City Schools (“MCS”).  The student’s right to use and 

possess the device is terminated upon withdrawal from Maryville City Schools. The failure to timely return 

the property and the continued use of it for non-school purpose without the school system’s consent will 

be considered unlawful appropriation, or theft, of the school system’s property. 

If the device or case are intentionally or negligently damaged, lost, or stolen, the student/parent is 

responsible for the cost of repair, current replacement cost of the device, or its fair market value.  Loss or 

theft of the device must be reported to the MCS District by the next  day.  Payment for broken, lost, or 

stolen devices shall be under terms reasonably agreed upon between MCS and the parents. In the event 

MCS has to resort to legal action to recover an electronic device or payment for damage, destruction, loss 

or theft of such a device from parent(s) or guardian(s) of a student, the undersigned parent or guardian 

agrees to pay the reasonable attorney’s fees and costs of MCS incurred in such effort.  

*As the parent/guardian, my signature indicates I agree to abide by the conditions listed in the MCS 

Responsible Use policy (RUP) (www.bitly.com/mcsrup) as well as the content provided in the iReach 

Resource Guide (http://bit.ly/ireachresourceguide).  I give my permission for my child to have access to 

the described electronic resources.   

Securly Home App: 

Maryville City Schools uses the Securly internet filter to help provide students with a safe internet 

browsing environment. From time to time, Securly generates alerts based on keywords in student 

searches and sites visited. It is the parent’s responsibility to stay informed regarding these alerts. By 

downloading the Securly Home app for Android or iOS, you can receive these alerts as push notifications 

on your phone. Parents hold the responsibility to regularly and routinely manage the internet safety of 

their students.  Searches that include key words that indicate a possible safety or security threat are 

flagged in the parents’ account and forwarded as a push notification on the Securly Home app, which is 

the primary medium for parental notification of these alerts.  For additional information on how to 

download these apps, as well as additional information about Securly, visit www.maryville-

schools.org/securly or www.securly.com/securly-home. 
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